
 

Jamestown Charter Township Park Planning Committee 
Unofficial Minutes January 6, 2022 

  
  
Meeting started at 7:00 PM 
  
Committee members present were Gail Altman, Mark Pater, Tim Schollaart, Jim Miedema and Jim 
Ondersma 
  
Committee members absent were Janet Oskin and Leslie Kwiatkowski 
  
The minutes from the December 2, 2021 were read and approved 
  
Items discussed were:    
  
Creating a web page for fund raising,  
  
Park funding,  
  
Receive a copy of the grade elevations and soil conditions. 
  
Ask Progressive AE to attend our next meeting. 
  
Construction documents: 
  
Received an email from resident Holly Gritter asking if the park was going to be handicap acceptable. 
Our response is yes it will be. 
  
Also received an email from township residents Matt and Jodi Briggs, asking if it was possible to add a 9-
hole disc golf course to the park. Their request will be put on the wish list for review at a later time. 
  
The next scheduled meeting will be held on January 20, 2022 at 7:00 PM. 
   
Meeting adjourned at 8:00 PM. 
  
  
  
Submitted by Jim Ondersma 
 


